
 

 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                                                     June 19, 2020 
Contact: Representative John Nygren                                                                                             (608) 266-2343 
 

Pleased with Pick of Former Governor Thompson as Interim UW-System President 
 

Madison--State Representative John Nygren (R-Marinette), Co-Chair of the Joint Committee on Finance 
released the following statement: 
 
“I am pleased with the Board of Regents’ unanimous pick as interim University of Wisconsin System 
President,” Rep. Nygren said.  “Former Governor Thompson will provide a steady and trusted hand in 
these challenging times.  He will provide confidence to the Legislature and fill the void as the search for 
a permanent President moves forward.”  
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